MEL: Resignation letter of member of Board of Directors 
On 15 July 2019, Me Lin Steel Joint Stock Company announced the resignation letter of member of Board of Directors as follows: 

Contents: 

· On 15 July 2019, Me Lin Steel Joint Stock Company received the resignation letter of Mr. Le Hong Minh – Member of Board of Directors 

· Board of Directors of the Company shall report this content at the nearest General Meeting of Shareholders of the Company 

· This information was disclosed on the website of the Company as in the link: https://melinsteel.vn/ 

